
View Your Holds 

You can check your holds at any time using self-service.  This is especially important to do before you prepare 
to register for classes.   

You can view your holds on the student center page by clicking on the link in the upper right corner of the 
page.  A summary of your holds will appear, or it will say “No Holds” if there are none. 

 

 Click on the details link to see more information about this hold: 

 

And click on the Details link for more information including who to see about the hold and what impact the 
hold will have on your record. 

 


